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Dear Parents and Students 

 

 

Sixth Form Options Evening:  Wednesday October 19
th

 at 7 pm, Main School Hall 

 

 

I am writing to invite you to the Sixth Form Options Evening on Wednesday October 19th.  The 

Sixth Form Prospectus will be issued to all Year 11 students before this and it will also be available 

on the school website. 

 

The Options Evening will commence with careers information along with details about the course 

structures and application process.  There will be subject staff and current Sixth Form students who 

will be able to discuss with you the nature of Sixth Form study and the course content of the various 

subjects on offer.  Mr Brown, I and other senior colleagues will also be available to discuss any 

questions which you may have about the Sixth Form. 

 

The Options Evening is an important evening for all students who are considering joining the Sixth 

Form.  I look forward to seeing you on October 19th.  If you have any questions at any time over 

the next few months regarding the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs J Lansdown 

Assistant Head Teacher 

Head of Sixth Form 
 


